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His Excellency, Governor Christopher T. Sununu,
and the Honorable Council •

State House

Concordf'NH 03301

REQUESTED ACTION

• Pursuant to RSA 4:8, authorize the State of New Hampshire Liquor Commission to
accept a donation of 15 commemorative ceramic spirits bottles from Thomas Kennett of West
Wareham, Massachusetts, with an unknown estimated value.

EXPLANATION

The commemorative bottles were issued by the New Hampshire Liquor Commission in
the 1970s and 1980s. The bottles, which are empty, are decorated with New Hampshire-specific
themes and imagery. The donor purchased the commemorative bottles in New Hampshire in the
1980s and seeks to gift them to the Liquor Commission given their historical ties to the agency.

Your favorable action on this request would be appreciated.

Respectfully submitted,

Joseph M. Mollica
Chairman, Liquor Commission
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